
Defending Religious Liberty
Anti-Catholicism needs to be combated as much as any expression of bigotry. 

Since 1973, the Catholic League for Religious  
and Civil Rights has been defending the right of  
Catholics to be free from discrimination. We have 
made great progress. Unfortunately, the same is  
not true of defamation against the Catholic Church.

Not only is the Church under attack, religious  
liberty is under assault. Cruel invectives are routinely 
spewed against Church hierarchy, and public policy 
initiatives burden all Catholics, including laity.

No other organization in the United States has  
a better record going to bat for priests and bishops,  
as well as the rank-and-file Catholic, than the  
Catholic League. 

Catholics have been targeted by activist organizations, 
the arts community, schools and universities,  
government officials and agencies, the entertainment  
industry, and the media. And there has not been 
enough pushback. That’s where we come in.

We hit hard, but always above the belt. We publish  
the results of our work 10 times a year in Catalyst,  
a journal that details our response to Catholic-bashing. 
Win or lose—we have scored many important  
victories—we are always in the thick of it.

Anti-Catholicism needs to be combated as much as 
any expression of bigotry. Every demographic group 
has its top civil rights organizations. Catholics have 
the Catholic League.

Visit our website catholicleague.org or email us  
at clrcr@catholicleague.org for more information. 

You won’t be disappointed.
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